Natural Progesterone The Natural Way To Alleviate Symptoms Of Menopause PMS Endometriosis
And Other Hormone Related Problems
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience nearly lesson, amusement, as competently as harmony can be gotten by just checking out a ebook Natural
Progesterone The Natural Way To Alleviate Symptoms Of Menopause PMS Endometriosis And Other Hormone related Problems plus it is not directly done, you could take even
more re this life, not far off from the world.
We allow you this proper as skillfully as easy pretension to acquire those all. We provide Natural Progesterone The Natural Way To Alleviate Symptoms Of Menopause PMS
Endometriosis And Other Hormone related Problems and numerous ebook collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the midst of them is this Natural
Progesterone The Natural Way To Alleviate Symptoms Of Menopause PMS Endometriosis And Other Hormone related Problems that can be your partner.

A Woman's Guide to Natural Hormones Christine Conrad 2005-12-06 More doctors are
recommending natural (also called bio-identical) hormones-because they offer all
the advantages of synthetic hormone replacement therapy (HRT) without the negative
side effects or long-term health risks. Unlike synthetic HRT, natural hormones are
bio-identical: they match a woman's own hormones exactly and don't interfere with
the body's normal hormone production. They are safer and more effective, providing
protective benefits that range from alleviating unpleasant symptoms of menopause,
perimenopause, and PMS to protecting against osteoporosis, endometrial cancer, and
other diseases. Topics covered include: - What are natural hormones and how do
they work? - Why are natural hormones better and safer than synthetic HRT drugs? Do natural hormones increase the risk for breast cancer? - Can natural hormones
control midlife weight gain? - Does natural progesterone help alleviate PMS? Will natural hormones improve skin? - How to find the right doctor - The latest on
the recent NIH study
Natural Progesterone Anna Rushton 1998-10 The balance of estrogen to progesterone
is vital for women's health, yet over the last few years, incidence of hormone
imbalance has been on the increase. The cutting edge title shows how natural
progesterone reduces the symptoms of hormonal imbalance and helps with menopause,
PMS, problem periods, fibroids and ovarian cysts and much more.
Dr. Susan's Solutions Susan M Lark M D 2013-06-24 Would you like to have deep,
peaceful sleep, joyful and calm mood, strong bones and healthy, regular menstrual
periods or enjoy a stress-free menopause? Then, Dr. Susan's Solutions:
Progesterone - The Superstar of Hormonal Balance is the one book that you must
have! Written by Susan M. Lark, M.D., one of the most respected women's
alternative medicine experts, this book shares her very effective, all natural
treatment program that has helped countless women support their own progesterone
production, bring their hormones back into balance and successfully recover from
health issues caused by progesterone deficiency. She is also one of the most
prominent proponents of bioidentical progesterone and has extensive experience
working with this very beneficial hormonal therapy. If you are suffering from
conditions related to progesterone deficiency and estrogen dominance like PMS,
fibroid tumors, endometriosis, heavy and irregular menstruation, premenstrual
breast pain, Polycystic Ovarian Syndrome (PCOS) and menstrual migraines or
menopause related hot flashes, insomnia and bone loss, you can greatly benefit
from Dr. Lark's new book! Rachel came to see Dr. Lark as a patient because she
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suffered from severe PMS mood swings, bloating and food cravings while Julia
needed help because fibroid tumors of the uterus caused her menstrual periods to
become heavier and more irregular. Genevieve was suffering from menopause related
insomnia, mood swings and hot flashes. Her all natural progesterone support
program helped provide great symptom relief for all of these patients and helped
to bring their estrogen and progesterone levels back into a much healthier
balance. You will greatly benefit, too, from Dr. Lark's all natural treatment
program to heal progesterone deficiency. Progesterone - The Superstar of Hormone
Balance provides you with: - Dr. Lark's all natural patient proven program on how
to support your own production of progesterone and maintain healthy progesterone
levels within your own body through the use of powerful and effective nutritional
supplements, herbs and other nutrients - Essential information on guidelines for
the use of bioidentical progesterone therapy, who should use it, the health
benefits of bioidentical progesterone therapy, cautions on its use and the best
dosages to use for optimal results - Important information about how progesterone
is produced within the body; its functions and chemistry - How to evaluate your
own level of progesterone as well as essential facts on the medical testing for
this hormone - How diet, stress and lifestyle affect our progesterone levels as
well as what causes our progesterone levels to diminish
Get Off the Menopause Roller Coaster Shari Lieberman 1999-12-31 Drawing on the
latest medical and scientific research, the coauthor of The Real Vitamin and
Mineral Book presents an all-natural approach to coping with the symptoms of
menopause, explaining how to use herbs, vitamins, natural hormones, and other
supplements to alleviate menopausal symptoms, enhance energy, and promote
increased vitality and health. Original.
The Bible Cure for Menopause Don Colbert 2013-08-19 OVER 3 MILLION BIBLE CURE
BOOKS SOLD FROM THE NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLING AUTHOR OF THE SEVEN PILLARS OF
HEALTH AND I CAN DO THIS DIET Have you arrived at "the change of life" yet?
The Natural Superwoman Uzzi Reiss, M. D., OB/GYN 2008-11-13 The new health bible
for women. Women all over the world flock to Dr. Uzzi Reiss for his cutting-edge
approach to women?s health. In The Natural Superwoman, Dr. Reiss brings his
innovative philosophy to women everywhere, demonstrating how they can stop feeling
overwhelmed and tired and start feeling their best?energized, focused, and ready
to take on the world ?each day. As Dr. Reiss explains, hormone balance is the key
to living with vitality. His anti-aging program combines natural hormone therapy,
essential nutritional advice, simple exercise, and mind-body techniques to help
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you, no matter what your age, become the healthiest, most vibrant ?natural
superwoman? you can be. The Natural Superwoman illustrates: · Which specific
hormones can enhance energy, sexuality, and memory; heal dry skin; relieve sleep
disorders; alleviate depression; and more · Why you should take magnesium instead
of calcium to guard against osteoporosis · How to make simple changes to your diet
to help you lose weight · Why you may actually be exercising too much This book
offers accessible yet authoritative information from a physician with more than
thirty years of experience in understanding and working with women. The Natural
Superwoman shows you how to take control of your well-being and feel better than
ever naturally.
Natural Hormone Balance for Women Uzzi Reiss 2002 An easy-to-follow anti-aging
program draws on the principles of natural hormone replacement to promote a
healthier, younger-looking skin, weight control, muscle tone, enhanced energy and
sexual function, better sleep habits, balanced moods, better memory, and more.
Reprint.
Natural Progesterone Cream C. Norman Shealy 1999-09-22 Used to treat PMS,
migraines, osteoporosis, and more.
50 Natural Ways to Relieve PMS Tracey Kelly 2003 Here is an invaluable guide to
enable women to carry on with increasingly busy lives with some natural ways to
relieve PMS.
Menopause - Normally and Naturally Zoltan Rona 2002 In clear and simple terms, Dr.
Rona shares with readers the truth about hormone replacement therapy. Learn about
the adrenal gland connection, the side effects of hormone replacement therapy, a
diet to relieve menopausal discomforts, nutritional supplements, herbal relief,
and more.
Natural Menopause Remedies Nadine Taylor 2009-12-01 Learn the most effective ways
to ward off specific menopausal symptoms--without the use of synthetic hormones.
We learned the bad news: Women on Hormone Replacement Therapy have a higher risk
of heart disease, blood clots, stroke, and breast cancer than those who are not.
Some six million women were taking synthetic hormones (HRT) when the news broke.
And the Women's Health Initiative, a prestigious, long-term study of 16,000 women,
had to stop three years earlier than planned, leaving millions of women unsure
what to do next. But there is good news. Women can use all-natural remedies for
their hot flashes, insomnia, heart disease, osteoporosis, low libido, and vaginal
dryness--without risking serious side effects. Natural Menopause Remedies uncovers
the truths and myths about nature's remedies, including foods, herbs, supplements,
lifestyle changes, and alternative techniques. Based on clinically proven evidence
drawn from thorough research, this book reveals which natural remedies work, how
they work, and how to use them. With the information in this book, women can
implement a personalized plan for their specific symptoms.
Natural Hormone Therapy for Men, Women and Children Michael E. Platt 2004-10 "A
Revolutionary Approach to Permanent Weight Loss, PMS, The Menopause, Sexual
Health, Male Menopause, Breast Cancer, Attention Deficit Disorder, and more.."
This book is written in an easy to understand format to allow people to understand
why they are not well.. and, what can be done about it.
Basic Health Publications User's Guide to Natural Hormone Replacement Kathleen
Barnes 2005-09 With the health risks associated with conventional hormonereplacement therapy, women are searching for safe and effective ways to reduce hot
flashes, prevent osteoporosis, and reduce the risk of heart disease during
menopause. In this User's Guide, health writer Kathleen Barnes describes a variety
of natural and safe options for navigating the biological changes that come with
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mid-life. She suggests vitamins, herbs, and other supplements that scientific
studies have found helpful in easing a natural transition and for lowering the
long-term risk of age related diseases.
What Your Doctor May Not Tell You About(TM): Menopause John R. Lee 2004-02-01
Arguing that giving estrogen replacement therapy to women after menopause is
medically the wrong thing to do, Lee suggests that natural progesterone can
prevent most of the unpleasant side effects of menopause, including osteoporosis
and weight gain.
The Estrogen Alternative Raquel Martin 2004-11-22 Provides up-to-date information
on natural alternatives to synthetic hormone replacement therapy, including new
studies on using natural progesterone to combat a multitude of illnesses such as
hormone deficiency, PMS, fibromyalgia, depression, miscarriages, and infertility.
Original.
Your Menotype, Your Menopause Angela Stengler 2002 Combining a woman's perspective
with a doctor's clinical experience in treating menopause, the authors give all
women the ability to take command of their lives during this time of transition.
Natural Choices for Women's Health Dr. Laurie Steelsmith 2005-05-24 Are you
unhappy relying on antibiotics for every illness, painkillers for menstrual
cramps, and caffeine just to feel “normal”? Are you fed up with an endless cycle
of colds, flus, headaches, digestive problems, and fatigue? Do you want to
experience freedom from menopausal hormone fluctuations and hot flashes? Natural
Choices for Women’s Health explores these issues and many more, offering a
groundbreaking resource for women who want to approach health naturally. In this
completely accessible guide, Dr. Laurie Steelsmith shows for the first time how
women can create a lifetime of optimal well-being by blending the extraordinary
benefits of natural medicine from both the Western tradition and ancient Chinese
teachings. Outlining a Naturally Healthy Lifestyle that enhances the body’s own
health-sustaining abilities, Steelsmith identifies ten crucial components of a
woman’s health—the immune system, kidneys, liver, digestive system, heart,
hormones, bones, breasts, pelvis, and mental health—and provides dozens of tips to
help maintain peak condition. In this resource you will discover: • How to balance
your hormones with natural medicine • A list of “Best Breast Foods” and other tips
to enhance your breast health • Ancient methods for increasing your libido with
Chinese herbal medicine • How exercise can promote the balance of yin and yang in
your body • Secrets of the Chinese Five Element system and how your personality
type influences every aspect of your health Innovative, authoritative, and truly
comprehensive, Natural Choices for Women’s Health is sure to become the standard
reference for women who want to attain wellness naturally.
Immune System Makeover Janet Maccaro 2000 Readers looking to strengthen their
immune systems and give their health a makeover can find guidance in "The 90 Day
Immune System Makeover". Maccaro shares vital steps to a stronger immune system
and better health, regardless of age or medical history.
Overcoming Estrogen Dominance Magdalena Wszelaki 2021-01-14 For women that want to
regain energy and life vitality, get back to a healthy weight, kick anxiety,
depression and brain fog, lower inflammation, feel strong and fit in their bodies
Progesterone Susan Richards M D 2015-05-08 Would you like to have deep, peaceful
sleep, joyful and calm mood, strong bones and healthy, regular menstrual periods
or enjoy a stress-free menopause? Then, Progesterone - The Superstar of Hormonal
Balance is the one book that you must have! Written by Susan Richards, M.D., one
of the most respected women's alternative medicine experts, this book shares her
very effective, all natural treatment program that has helped countless women
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support their own progesterone production, bring their hormones back into balance
and successfully recover from health issues caused by progesterone deficiency. She
is also one of the most prominent proponents of bioidentical progesterone and has
extensive experience working with this very beneficial hormonal therapy. If you
are suffering from conditions related to progesterone deficiency and estrogen
dominance like PMS, fibroid tumors, endometriosis, heavy and irregular
menstruation, premenstrual breast pain, Polycystic Ovarian Syndrome (PCOS) and
menstrual migraines or menopause related hot flashes, insomnia and bone loss, you
can greatly benefit from Dr. Richards new book! Rachel came to see Dr. Richards as
a patient because she suffered from severe PMS mood swings, bloating and food
cravings while Julia needed help because fibroid tumors of the uterus caused her
menstrual periods to become heavier and more irregular. Genevieve was suffering
from menopause related insomnia, mood swings and hot flashes. Her all natural
progesterone support program helped provide great symptom relief for all of these
patients and helped to bring their estrogen and progesterone levels back into a
much healthier balance. You will greatly benefit, too, from Dr. Richards all
natural treatment program to heal progesterone deficiency. Progesterone: The
Superstar of Hormone Balance provides you with: - Dr. Richards all natural patient
proven program on how to support your own production of progesterone and maintain
healthy progesterone levels within your own body through the use of powerful and
effective nutritional supplements, herbs and other nutrients - Essential
information on guidelines for the use of bioidentical progesterone therapy, who
should use it, the health benefits of bioidentical progesterone therapy, cautions
on its use and the best dosages to use for optimal results - Important information
about how progesterone is produced within the body; its functions and chemistry How to evaluate your own level of progesterone as well as essential facts on the
medical testing for this hormone - How diet, stress and lifestyle affect our
progesterone levels as well as what causes our progesterone levels to diminish
How I Ended My Endometriosis Naturally Wendy K Laidlaw 2021-03-04 Endometriosis Is
Not A Life Sentence How I Ended My Endometriosis Naturally chronicles Wendy K
Laidlaw's personal success story and road map from being bedridden (in daily
chronic pain and disabled by her stage IV endometriosis and adenomyosis), to full
health by establishing the root underlying causes of her pain, inﬂammation and
hormone imbalance - and putting all conditions into remission after 33 years.
Wendy has been symptom and pain-free for several years and now helps other women
around the world achieve the same results naturally through her books, Laidlaw
Protocols and EndoBoss(R) Academy online Programs. This fully revised and updated
2nd edition has been expanded with three new chapters with more advice and
guidance than before. It also has the added beneﬁt of also being backed up with
science, studies and research, in addition to some of the many testimonials from
students and doctors. Inside this book, you will ﬁnd a helpful road map detailing
the basic principles the author used to put her endometriosis into remission after
suﬀering for over 33 years, based on scientiﬁc research and backed up by many
success stories of her online students. If you suﬀer from endometriosis, are in
pain each month, and have "tried everything", or have been told by your doctor
that there are no other solutions, then Heal Endometriosis Naturally is for you.
The pelvic pain that usually occurs just before menstruation, or at ovulation,
abdominal cramping, pain during intercourse, pain with bowel movements or
urination, infertility, and pain with pelvic examinations, etc, may be severely
debilitative. Wendy K Laidlaw is a best selling author, certiﬁed life coach and
endometriosis health coach who suﬀered from stage IV endometriosis for over 33
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years after the medical machine failed her. In this How I Ended My Endometriosis
Naturally book, Wendy shares with you an alternative, a multidimensional and
pragmatic approach to identifying the root causes of the inﬂammation and hormone
imbalance. She shares details of her recovery and remission using natural methods
which led to her full recovery from pelvic pain and symptoms of endometriosis and
adenomyosis (as well as other medical conditions). Discover how to: Eliminate
underlying triggers of endometriosis Get rid of the debilitating pain within
three-four menstrual periods Dissolve and eliminate cysts and adhesions Beat
chronic fatigue Eat in a new way that will help reduce pain Easily maintain the
natural approach and get out of pain for good Heal Endometriosis Naturally is a
Road Map to a Pain-Free Body Pain is a symptom of a much bigger problem that is a
little harder to see, but a lot easier to heal when you know why and how. Some of
the basic protocols include: Testing for hormonal, nutritional, and stomach
imbalances Avoiding wheat products (including possible hidden wheat on common
product labels) Choosing food alternatives that support a healthy body The Stomach
Acid Test- Increasing Protein Intake Correcting Nutritional Deﬁciencies Remove
Toxins and Estrogen Mimickers Using Natural Progesterone Cream- Natural Aromatase
Inhibitors to metabolise excess estrogens Systemic Enzyme Therapy to ensure you
get the maximum nutritional beneﬁt from your food. Heal Endometriosis Naturally is
NOT a 'quick ﬁx'. The author notes that the information should not be treated as a
substitute for professional medical advice. What is contained within the book is
based on her own experience and healing journey to put her condition into
remission along with thousands of other students and readers.
Menopause Naturally Carolyn Dean 1999-02 Natual approaches and mind-body
strategies for women's most pressing health concerns.
Screaming to be Heard M. Lee D. Vliet 2005-12-01 In this book, Dr. Vliet continues
her crusade to debunk myths and misinformation on women's health.
Progesterone the Ultimate Women's Feel Good Hormone Dan Purser 2009-07-31
Progesterone The Ultimate Women's Feel Good Hormone answers why you're having
those miserable hot flashes, why you're having those horrible night/day/all the
DANG TIME sweats. Educates you on the REAL reasons you're having "hormonal"
migraines (and it's not a Lortab(c) deficiency as most physicians think). Sleep
better, feel sexier and wake up happier. Reduce your risk of breast cancer, heart
attacks and strokes, and feel great doing it. Endometriosis is addressed in detail
and how it's either a problem with low progesterone, or progesterone resistance
(progesterone receptor problem) - NOT lack of a "laser ablation" or hysterectomy
Everything's fully referenced, nothing's made up, so you can defend your position
with your own doctor, and quote the articles and studies and literature. If that
doesn't work (and your doctor won't listen) Dr. Purser tells you how you can find
a doctor to help you with getting natural progesterone or how to even find some
over the counter. Dr. Purser lectures about progesterone all over the world and
educates physicians on it and the public -- he knows of which he speaks and this
book makes it simple to see why. If you're suffering and feeling like garbage from
your peri-menopause, get this book NOW and save yourself more sleepless sweaty
miserable nights. A female hormone guide book written by a top preventive medicine
and endocrine MD/physician researcher. Includes: Dealing with menopause and
depression naturally Discover why your menopause cream is not working A true
natural menopause guidebook Learn menopause survival that works Prevent PMS mood
swings Reduce PMS anxiety Awesome tips for PMS survival, PMS relief, and PMS
comfort Hot flash therapy Night sweat therapy Be migraine free with a Natural
Migraine cure Be free of endometriosis and pelvic pain Find out about a true
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natural endometriosis medicine Endometriosis therapy & endometriosis causes
Endometriosis cure discussed How to naturally deal with endometriosis and
infertility It's time to take control of your health, because no one else will.
Natural Health Remedies Janet C. Maccaro 2015 It's time to empower, restore,
strengthen, and heal all of you!
The Bible Cure for PMS and Mood Swings Don Colbert 2013-08-19 OVER 3 MILLION BIBLE
CURE BOOKS SOLD FROM THE NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLING AUTHOR OF THE SEVEN PILLARS
OF HEALTH AND I CAN DO THIS DIET Shatter the myths and lies about PMS and start
believing the truth as you discover how your body works. In this concise, easy-toread booklet, you'll find a wealth of usable information to help you w
Passage to Power Leslie Kenton 1998 Designed to help women who fear the menopause
or who are suffering from menopausal troubles, this text tackles the science of
menopause and scrutinizes the practices commonly associated with. Leslie Kenton
questions the benefits of HRT, and examines the powers of natural progesterone.
The Big Book of Hormones Siloam (Publisher) 2015 "End the hormone roller coaster
ride for good. Women want to look younger and live longer, have more vibrant and
balanced lives all while making "it" happen like superwoman. Using the wealth of
resources from Siloam's most popular health writers, including Janet Maccaro, Don
Colbert, Reginald Cherry, Cherie Calbom, and Scott Farhart, The Big Book of
Hormones gives readers a comprehensive book on women's hormone health that covers
topics such as anti-aging, weight loss, natural health (supplements, vitamins,
superfoods, smoothies, and juices), stress management, and more. Women will learn:
How to identify hormone imbalances When to go to the doctor The best protocols for
restoration, weight loss, sleep, memory recall, regulating mood swings, and
preventing other diseases related to hormone depletion such as heart disease,
osteoporosis, certain cancers, and more"-The 90-day Immune System Makeover Janet C. Maccaro 2005-12-06 GIVE YOURSELF 90
DAYS TO... Build and strengthen your immune system. Bring your body's system into
proper balance Experience disease-free living. No matter what your health has been
in the past, there is something you can do right now to give your entire body a
complete makeover! Dr. Janet explains how you can improve the quality of your life
with: Valuable, interesting and easy self-test that help your monitor how well
your body is functioning Vital news about which food heal and which vitamins and
supplements build and restore your health Amazing facts- how your immune system is
your miraculous internal pharmacy Charts that help you see your progress at 30, 60
and 90 days Delicious, health-enhancing recipies Imagine what your life could be
like with a complete immune system makeover! You best days of health are ahead of
you. What are you waiting for?
Estrogen Dominance Rachel Hall 2020-11-11 If you are experiencing symptoms of an
endocrine disorder of any kind then this is the book for you. The main disorder
covered in this book, however, is estrogen dominance. In this book, we will go
over some answers for some of the following questions: what is estrogen dominance?
What are some of the best ways to combat the disease and heal from it naturally?
What are some of the effects of high and low estrogen? Is this disease fatal? Are
women the only sex to suffer from estrogen dominance? How do you cope with it?
What do you do after you conquer it? Estrogen dominance is a complex issue for a
person to face. It is generally defined as the state in which the amount of
estrogen is greater than that of progesterone in the body. This is typically
caused by a decrease in a person's level of progesterone without a complementary
decrease in his or her level of estrogen. There is, however, no set guideline on
the amount of excess estrogen that constitutes estrogen dominance. It is
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determined by the amount of estrogen in relation to other sex hormones. Where
there exists an excess or deficiency of any specific hormone throughout the body's
endocrine system, overall imbalances start to occur and health problems start to
rear their heads. Among other situations, this can occur when there is too much
estrogen in a person's system and not enough progesterone to counteract it all.
Not only does estrogen dominance plague women, but males are also susceptible to
the disorder. The importance of estrogen in a man's body is often severely
overlooked. This hormone, among other things, regulates a man's levels of
testosterone, his bone health, several brain functions, skin health, his
cholesterol levels, cardiovascular functions, and his sexual function/libido.
Usually, the levels of estrogen in relation to the levels of testosterone within a
man's body are finely regulated. When estrogen levels increase to an unhealthy
extent, testosterone usually decreases. These two events can cause many different
symptoms that often overlap, making it hard to distinguish what is actually
happening to the body. As you can already tell, estrogen dominance and other
endocrine disorders are incredibly complex problems which take lots of studies to
get a grasp of. In downloading this book you will/have gained a valuable resource
in understanding more about these issues.
Period Repair Manual Lara Briden 2017-09-14 Period Repair Manual is your guide to
better periods using natural treatments such as diet, nutritional supplements,
herbal medicine, and natural hormones. It contains advice and tips for women of
every age and situation. If you have a period (or want a period), then this book
is for you. Topics include: * How to come off hormonal birth control * What your
period should be like* What can go wrong * How to talk to your doctor * Treatment
protocols for all common period problems, including PCOS and endometriosis The
second edition contains insights from Professor Jerilynn Prior, more than 300 new
references, and an additional chapter on perimenopause and menopause. Written by a
naturopathic doctor with more than twenty years experience, this book is a
compilation of everything that works for hormonal health.
Women Burton Goldberg 1998-06
Natural Hormone Replacement Jonathan V. Wright 1997 A book showing that natural
hormone replacement offers a safe and effective alternative for the treatment of
menopause.
The Hormone Solution Dr. Thierry Hertoghe 2010-04-07 America’s perceptions about
the inevitable effects of aging are about to be completely rethought, thanks to
groundbreaking new information from an internationally known expert on hormones
and antiaging medicine. Thierry Hertoghe, M.D., has an important message to share:
people are aging unnecessarily. Based on thirty-five years of scientific studies,
The Hormone Solution: Stay Younger Longer with Natural Hormone and Nutrition
Therapies is the first book that offers a prescriptive program to counter memory
loss, weight gain, wrinkles, shrinking muscle mass, impotence, hair loss, and a
host of other signs and symptoms of aging. Dr. Hertoghe offers an effective
program of hormone replacement therapy using safe, low doses of natural
hormones—in conjunction with a healthy diet and vitamin and mineral supplements—to
help people maintain physical, mental, and emotional health and literally restore
their bodies to a state that’s three to twelve years younger than their actual
age. He identifies the fifteen main, crucial hormones found in the body and
explains the process that restores each one to its correct level. With a foreword
by renowned doctor Barry Sears, The Hormone Solution is filled with self-scoring
checklists, eating plans, nutritional prescription plans, and hormone shopping
lists that help every reader calculate his or her personal hormone profile. Dr.
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Hertoghe is revolutionizing the medical field with his work, showing us how to
treat chronic illnesses and the large and small aspects of aging by using
preventive measures to drastically slow the aging process and its effects without
costly procedures and surgeries. The Hormone Solution is a landmark publication
that will revolutionize how people age, enabling us to live longer, healthier, and
happier lives
Balance Your Hormones Patrick Holford 2012-09-20 Unbalanced hormones play havoc
with women's lives and cause problems ranging from PMS and endometriosis to
fibroids, breast cancer and menopausal problems. In BALANCE YOUR HORMONES Patrick
Holford explains how, by making simple changes to your diet and lifestyle, you can
restore the natural hormone balance in your body and return to a state of good,
natural health. BALANCE YOUR HORMONES is packed with practical advice, backed up
by the latest scientific research which continues to reveal new understanding of
the role of food, nutrition and environment in hormonal health. The new chapters
cover how hormones work; why hormonal problems are on the increase; what you can
do to promote your own hormonal health; safe, natural strategies for restoring,
maintaining and promoting your health; nutritional advice for preventing and
overcoming problems associated with hormonal imbalance; and the problems
associated with the synthetic hormones used in the Pill and HRT and how to
overcome them naturally.
The Hormone Cure Sara Gottfried 2014-03-11 Outlines a method to improve physical
and mental health by optimizing hormones, sharing guidelines in functional and
integrative therapies to explain how to reverse hormone-related health decline
without prescription medicines.
100 Answers to 100 Questions about How To Live Longer Janet Maccaro 2011-12-19
Live Better, LONGER In 100 Answers to 100 Questions about How to Live Longer,
leading natural health expert Dr. Janet Maccaro reveals the simple things you can
do to extend AND improve your life without drugs and medications. You’ll find
answers to your most important health questions, including… Which antioxidants
will help me live longer? Are there natural remedies for my sleepless nights? How
do I cope with issues beyond my control? At the end of our days, we all want to
have lived a happy, healthy life and made a difference. 100 Answers to 100
Questions about How to Live Longer will show you how.
Beyond the Pill Jolene Brighten 2019-01-29 Out of the 100 million women—almost 11
million in the United States alone—who are on the pill, roughly 60 percent take it
for non-contraceptive reasons like painful periods, endometriosis, PCOS, and acne.
While the birth control pill is widely prescribed as a quick-fix solution to a
variety of women’s health conditions, taking it can also result in other more
serious and dangerous health consequences. Did you know that women on the pill are
more likely to be prescribed an antidepressant? That they are at significantly
increased risk for autoimmune disease, heart attack, thyroid and adrenal
disorders, and even breast and cervical cancer? That the pill can even cause
vaginal dryness, unexplained hair loss, flagging libido, extreme fatigue, and
chronic infection. As if women didn’t have enough to worry about, that little pill
we’re taking to manage our symptoms is only making things worse. Jolene Brighten,
ND, author of the groundbreaking new book BEYOND THE PILL, specializes in treating
women’s hormone imbalances caused by the pill and shares her proven 30-day program
designed to reverse the myriad of symptoms women experience every day—whether you
choose to stay on the pill or not. The first book of its kind to target the birth
control pill and the scientifically-proven symptoms associated with taking it,
BEYOND THE PILL is an actionable plan for taking control, and will help readers: •
natural-progesterone-the-natural-way-to-alleviate-symptoms-of-menopause-pms-endometriosis-and-other-hormone-related-problems

Locate the root cause of their hormonal issues, like estrogen dominance, low
testosterone, and low progesterone • Discover a pain-free, manageable period free
of cramps, acne, stress, or PMS without the harmful side effects that come with
the pill • Detox the liver, support the adrenals and thyroid, heal the gut,
reverse metabolic mayhem, boost fertility, and enhance mood • Transition into a
nutrition and supplement program, with more than 30 hormone-balancing recipes
Featuring simple diet and lifestyle interventions, BEYOND THE PILL is the first
step to reversing the risky side effects of the pill, finally finding hormonal
health, and getting your badass self back.
The Hormone Shift Dawn M. Cutillo 2012 Would you like to lose five pounds, stop
your hot flashes and sleep better, THIS WEEK? These results are attainable when
your hormones get into balance. The author explains how natural, safe solutions
can bring fast results that last. From her twenty-three years of experience in the
health field, and after helping thousands of women at her Lancaster, Pa. health
center, she has noted growing trends that ALL stem from a simple hormone
imbalance: The inability for women to lose weight efficiently after the age of 35
due to a slowed metabolism. The increased use of strong mood medications for
depression/anxiety that do not improve mood satisfactorily for most women and also
cause unpleasant side effects. The increase in fatigue experienced by women and
the increased use of synthetic thyroid medication that does not satisfactorily
resolve all the woman's symptoms. The increased use of the birth control pill for
heavy, painful periods and menstrual irregularity that temporarily solves the
problem but will cause health issues over time. The increased number of ablations,
hysterectomies and other invasive procedures performed for cysts, fibroids,
endometriosis. Women still fear breast cancer due to not knowing its true cause.
CONCLUSION: Frustration is rising due to NOT getting validation about concerns or
answers on these issues from the medical field or health/nutrition industry! Are
Your Hormones Imbalanced? Perhaps your hormones have "shifted" a bit due to
stress, age, pregnancy or menopause. Are you left feeling frustrated from trying
to deal with many issues that do not seem to respond to diet, exercise, herbs,
medication or even surgical procedures? Learn the ONE MAIN hormonal "shift" that
occurs in almost all American women, starting at puberty and peaking around
menopause along with its ONE MAIN origin. The author will give you simple steps on
how to reverse this hormonal "shift" so that within a month you can be: Losing
weight quickly (even if NOTHING worked up until now) Relieving your hot
flashes/night sweats Deepening your sleep Easing your anxiety/irritability and
mood swings Seeing your depression lift Regulating your menstrual cycle - easing
symptoms of PMS Decreasing your chance of female-related cancers Reversing your
other PMS/menopausal symptoms or conditions that affect your overall health. You
will understand that when hormones are balanced you will look and feel your best
while preventing female-related cancers...and slowing the aging process as an
extra benefit! If you are one of the many women saying.... These constant hot
flashes are driving me crazy! Is everyone around me trying to get on my last
nerve? I'm counting FLOCKS of sheep and still can't sleep! I'm working out, eating
like a bird and can't lose a single pound! Sex? Are you kidding? I'd rather be
sleeping or eating. My thyroid medicine just doesn't seem like it's helping me
lose weight. Depressed? That's an understatement, nothing is really fun
anymore.This book is a must-read!
AARP Menopause Drug Alternatives James F. Balch 2011-11-11 AARP Digital Editions
offer you practical tips, proven solutions, and expert guidance. James Balch and
Mark Stengler, coauthors of the hugely successful Prescription for Natural Cures,
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and Robin Young Balch have teamed up to create the most comprehensive and up-todate book available on natural alternatives to prescription medications. The book
provides natural, safe, and effective ways to treat menopause. You'll read indepth information, not found in any other popular book, about the pros and cons of
prescription and over-the-counter drugs compared with natural treatment
alternatives ranging from diet and lifestyle changes to supplements and herbal
medicines. "This book is essential reading for anyone who wants to take charge of
his or her health. Read it to live long and well." —Hyla Cass, M.D., author of

natural-progesterone-the-natural-way-to-alleviate-symptoms-of-menopause-pms-endometriosis-and-other-hormone-related-problems

Supplement Your Prescription: What Your Doctor Doesn't Know about Nutrition "An
outstanding resource for comparing common pharmaceutical and holistic treatments."
—Ronald M. Lawrence, M.D., coauthor of Preventing Arthritis and The Miracle of MSM
"A must-read for every person who wants to achieve better health and avoid the
dangers of synthetic medications. The authors do an exceptional job by telling you
everything you need to know about getting well and how to use supplements
correctly and safely." —Suzy Cohen, R.Ph., author of The 24-Hour Pharmacist
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